
Follow-Up on Your Recent Lab Tests 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to follow up on your recent lab tests 

conducted on [Date]. The results are crucial for determining your next steps in care. 

Next Steps: 

1. Review your results: Your lab results will be available on our patient portal by [Date]. 

Please log in to view them. 

2. Schedule an appointment: Depending on your results, we recommend scheduling a 

follow-up appointment with Dr. [Doctor's Name] to discuss your results in detail. Please 

call our office at [Phone Number] or visit our website to book an appointment. 

3. Prepare questions: Think of any questions you may have regarding your results or further 

treatment options to ensure a productive visit. 

If you have any immediate concerns or questions, feel free to reach out to us at [Email Address] 

or [Phone Number]. 

Thank you for choosing [Clinic/Hospital Name]. We look forward to assisting you further. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Clinic/Hospital Name] 


